February 2, 2024
Attn: Mayor Teri Johnston

Dear Mayor Johnston,

| am resigning my seat at the K.W.H.A Board of Directors, effective 2/7/2024. It
has been a pleasure serving on this board and serving the public’s best interest for
housing in our community. Thank you again for this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Ntends ey B

Frank P. Toppino.



